

# **Breckon Hill Primary School Y6 Newsletter**

## Contact us: contact@breckonhillprimary.co.uk



## 01642 243044 breckonhillprimary.co.uk

### Autumn



Welcome to Year 6! We are so proud of how the children are settling in already. If you would like your child to walk home alone, please contact the office to confirm this. Please be aware that Secondary Schools are holding open evenings this term. We encourage you to attend these, so that you can make an informed choice when applications take place for your child to attend in Year 7 from next September.

Learning Topic: Britain at War

This term the children will be learning about the First and Second World Wars. We will be studying the major events that took place during both wars and then focussing on what life was like during wartime in Middlesbrough and why it became a target for enemy attacks.

### PE Kits

Children are required to wear black PE shorts, a plain white t-shirt and PE shoes or trainers. We can help with PE kit, please contact us.

Y6A Monday and Thursday

Y6F Wednesday and Friday

Y6H Monday and Wednesday

Reading books - Reading books and reading records will be sent home with children each day. Please read regularly with your child at home.

Homework—Work will be uploaded to Seesaw for your children to practise their learning at home.

**Water bottles**: Please make sure your child has a water bottle with their name on. If needed, school can provide a bottle.

**School Uniform**: Thank you for making sure children come to school in their uniform each day, including black school shoes.

#### How you can help

Please remember that jewellery (including earrings) should not be worn for school. Please label all items of clothing, including your child's uniform and PE kit. Please make sure children only bring their book bag to school and not larger bags or rucksacks.

